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The Saint John Police are investigating the theft of a 2016 Jayco Jay Feather
Export 17z travel trailer from a parking lot in the Ross Street area of the South
Central Peninsula.

It is alleged that:

On Tuesday March 28th, 2023, between 6:00pm and 9:30pm, a 2016 Jayco Jay
Feather Export 17z travel trailer New Brunswick license plate # TPE210 was
stolen from a parking

lot in the Ross Street area of the South Central Peninsula of Saint John.
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An example of the stolen trailer is shown the photograph above. The travel trailer
is described as white with gray in colour.

The Major Crime Unit is investigating.

Investigators  are  appealing  for  witnesses  or  anyone  in  the  area  that  has
information or video surveillance of the incident at the time it occurred.

Anyone  with  information  is  asked  to  contact  the  Saint  John Police  Force  at
1-506-648-3333, or if you wish to remain anonymous, contact Crime Stoppers at
1-800-222-8477 or 1-800-222-T.I.P.S.
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